
 
 

 

Extended School Provision Taster Session 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Monday 9th September 2024 we are running a taster session for the school’s 
Extended School Provision.  We are keen to offer our new Year 7 students the 
opportunity to take part and would like to invite your son/daughter to the taster 
session.     

 

For this taster session we will be running a reduced version, and we will run a full 
version including the before school session for a month from Monday 16th 
September.  The provision offers students an opportunity to complete homework for an 
hour, followed by the option to complete a range of activities including Drama, Art and a 
variety of sports.  After all activities have been completed all students eat a family style 
meal.  This taster session will be free of charge. Students will be dismissed at 6pm.    

If you would like you child to participate in this taster session, please complete the 
attached form.  We have limited spaces and places will be offered upon receipt of the 
permission slip.   

If you have any questions, please email support@allsaintscc.org.uk.   

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=06LxYAK5WEqE951qVoGKkV4
p9HkJVdxDnThHrZqrdoNUOElFUFNNNUlBRllOTkNCNlY2VVdXTTU0WS4u    

 

Yours sincerely,     

Miss Brett  

Deputy Headteacher 


